
Friday, February 11, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Seniors:  Grad Night is Saturday, May 21st, at Disneyland.  
Tickets are on sale February 7th - February 17th at lunch 
in the ASB Office.  Tickets are $210 w/ASB and $220 
without.  Guest forms and T-4s are available now in ASB.  
You must have two completed T-4 forms to purchase a 
ticket, so pick them up today! 
 
 
 
 
 
The pathway to college is closer than you think.  The SVHS 
AVID Program is currently accepting applications for next 
school year.  If you want support on your journey towards 
college, fill out an AVID application and become a part of 
the AVID family.  We are accepting students for AVID 9, 
10 and 11.  You can get the application from your 
counselor’s website or a paper copy from any AVID 
teacher.  Applications must be turned in by Tuesday, 
February 22nd, either online on the AVID Google 
Classroom page or in person to Ms. Gutierrez in Room 504.  
We hope to see you in the AVID classroom next year! 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Would you like to join ASB next year?  The ASB 
application is available online on the ASB page of the 
school website.  You can also find the QR code outside the 
ASB Office.  Apply today!  The deadline is February 25th. 

Boys Varsity Basketball CIF Play-Off vs Indio 
  @ Indio - 7:00 
 
Girls Varsity Basketball CIF Play-off vs Palm Springs 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:00 
 
Boys Varsity Soccer CIF Play-Off Game vs Sultana 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:00 
 
Girls Varsity Soccer CIF Play-Off vs Viewpoint 
  @ Sierra Vista - 5:00 
 
Boys Varsity Wrestling Individual Qualifiers 
  @ Etiwanda 
 
Girls Varsity Wrestling Individual Qualifiers 
  @ Paloma Valley 
 

Sports 

Dons:  The yearbook has officially SOLD OUT!!  Did you 
miss your chance to purchase a yearbook this year?   
Listen up, we can order an extra copy for you but you 
MUST ORDER THIS NOW!!!!!  After February 17th we 
will not be able to guarantee a book to anyone.  This is 
your last chance!  Go to yearbookforever.com and order 
your book today!! 
 
 
 
Hey Seniors:  Do you want to give a senior quote for the 
yearbook?  If so, you need to visit Room 513 with your 
quote by next Wednesday, February 16th, during Brunch.  
Your picture will be taken for the page.  We have very 
limited space for quotes and yearbook will be selecting the 
best quotes to include in the book.  Sorry but not everyone 
will make it in.  We are only taking the first 25 students, so 
act quick! 
 
Dons:  Come by Room 513 at Brunch and Lunch TODAY 
with someone you care about to take a picture for  
Valentine’s Day.  We will have a special backdrop to  
celebrate the holiday and you might get featured in the 
yearbook!!  Can’t wait to see you TODAY! 

  

 

 

 



Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Basketball 

@ 1:15 

Boys Varsity Soccer 

@ 1:30 

Friday, February 11, 2022  


